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Sobel & Co Welcomes New Partner 

Livingston, New Jersey. On October 1, 2018 David Capodanno, CPA, joined Sobel & Co. as a 

Member of the Firm. “Dave is a seasoned professional who has built his strong reputation in the 

tri-state area by combining technical expertise and business consulting to add real value for the 

business community,” said Alan Sobel, Managing Member of Sobel & Co. “We are thrilled to 

have him assume an integral role in our leadership group. We look forward to drawing on his 

expertise serving family-owned businesses in key industries including manufacturing, 

distribution, specifically companies in the food sector, in addition to logistics and real estate.” 

Prior to joining SobelCo, Dave career has spanned more than two decades as an Audit and 

Private Business Partner at international and regional public accounting firms. His 

background also includes a unique experience as the Controller and Principal Accounting 

Officer of a publicly traded company.       

Dave has always focused on building and maintaining meaningful, personal relationships. His 

commitment to establishing and achieving his personal and professional goals is clear.  “I am 

looking forward to applying my knowledge and experience to guide our clients and support our 

colleagues, as well as to continuing my dedication to the business community by serving on 

various boards and as a volunteer.”    

About SobelCo 

Sobel & Co., originally established in Newark, New Jersey, has been successfully serving middle 

market, entrepreneurial and family owned businesses since its inception in 1956. Today the 

firm operates from a single office in Livingston, New Jersey with over 120 professionals 

throughout the firm working in a client centric and nurturing culture that supports its 

reputation for delivering services and solutions across a range of industries.  The firm was built 

on core values that speak to the staff’s commitment to each other, to clients and to the 

community.  Under the guidance of Alan Sobel, Managing Member, the firm has continued to 

grow and flourish, enjoying its status as a leading regional firm in the community.  
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